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President's Message  

  

Dear Members, 
  
This year's National Convention will take place July 25th through July 28th in Atlanta. If you have attended 
any of these Conventions then you understand why you are part of the world's largest women's 
volunteer Organization. You also will be looking forward to reconnect with all the women you've met 
and rekindle friendships to brainstorm and network. 
If you have not yet participated, I urge you to register as soon as possible. It is incredibly inspiring and 

you learn so much by attending any of the many informative and interactive workshops and panel discussions. At 
Hadassah's 98th National Convention you will also hear about the latest issues that face Hadassah, Israel and you will 
listen to Doctors from HMO talking about cutting edge medicine created at Hadassah's hospitals.  
In addition, you will be rocking to the "Prince of Kosher Gospel,"Joshuah Nelson and if you are lucky, you will get face to 
face with internationally acclaimed actress Gwyneth Paltrow! 
This year's Convention motto is "The power of our dreams". I hope I will see you in Atlanta where you might not only 
recall your old dreams but find some new ones too. Maybe you will then find your voice and share your vision with your 
Chapter so that we can continue to improve our mission to create a strong community with a commitment to women's 
health, advocacy and well-being of Israel. 
 
B'Shalom, 

Sandra Goldman 
President, Charlotte Chapter of Hadassah 
vaduz@bellsouth.net 
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From celebrities to Israeli statesmen and women...to authors and activists...to the guest speakers at the Hadassah 
98th National Convention will be inspiring and unforgettable. And they are just part of this Convention's 4 powerful 
days. Equally exciting-the opportunity to spend time again with your Hadassah friends, exchanging creative ideas 
and insights, memories and laughter. At plenary sessions, receptions, dinners and workshops, you will be 
empowered, motivated and inspired. 
Registration is open now at special Hadassah rates. (Book an extra day or two to take advantage of Atlanta's 
spectacular restaurants, golf courses, and tour "Jewish Atlanta.") 
Convention will be 4 POWERFUL DAYS that will challenge you, teach you and entertain you 
NOTE: To make hotel reservations by phone, please contact Marriott Reservations at 866-469-5475 and mention you are 

with the Hadassah 2016 National Convention. Hadassah has negotiated a special room rate of $176.00 per single/double 
room per night plus applicable taxes. Any additional guests are $20.00 per person plus applicable taxes. The deadline for 
hotel reservations is July 1, 2016. Reservations received after July 1 are subject to availability. Reservations must be 
accompanied by a first night's deposit via credit card or check. Reservations cancelled less than 72 hours prior to arrival will 
not be refunded. Hotel parking is at a discounted rate of $20.00 per day. You must inform the hotel that you are with the 
Hadassah National Convention in order to get our rate. 

  
We would love your assistance -  

Ladies,  
please let me know if you are able to help with this event. 

  
Email Janice at: jbernstein@hadassah.org  

or call: 704-900-7294 
   

 
  

Young Women's Party at the Pulse and #HadassahRocks 
  

Hadassah Hub: Super South is pleased to announce three "Angels" have generously offered to host young women from 
Hadassah Southern, Hadassah Southern Seaboard, and Hadassah Southeastern at the Young Women's Party at the Pulse 
Dessert and Cocktail Reception and #HadassahRocks at the Hadassah 98th National Convention in Atlanta on Tuesday, 
July 26th from 8:30 pm -11 pm.  
The "Angels" will be covering the cost for young women from our three regions (ages 45 and under) to attend both 
events free of charge, a $50 value. "Party at the Pulse" is a great opportunity to meet and mingle with other young 
women from Hadassah chapters around the country, and to join in the excitement of this year's National Convention. 

mailto:jbernstein@hadassah.org


Following the dessert and cocktail reception is #HadassahRocks, featuring Kosher Gospel entertainer Joshua Nelson. You 
do not need to register for Convention to attend these special events.   
 If you are interested in attending, please contact Crystal Anderson at canderson@hadassah.org. 

  
Below please find details on both events: 

  
Party at the Pulse Dessert & Cocktail Reception 

265 Peachtree Center Ave 
Atlanta Marriott Marquis 

8:30 - 9:20 pm 

  
Enjoy a Hadassah signature cocktail or a glass of wine and delectable desserts with your new Hadassah friends. Treat 
yourself to this Hadassah Young Women's Party at the Pulse before attending #HadassahRocks with invited entertainer 
Joshua Nelson. Chaired by Hadassah Leadership Fellow Alumna Renée Rosenheck.  

  
#HadassahRocks 

265 Peachtree Center Ave 
Atlanta Marriott Marquis 

9:30 - 11:00 pm  

  
Invited entertainer Joshua Nelson rocks the house. For those unfamiliar with the Prince of Kosher Gospel, here's how he's 
been described in Hadassah Magazine: "Ray Charles was singing soul music but talking about love. Aretha Franklin turned 
gospel music into love songs. And Joshua Nelson made gospel kosher. All Nelson was doing when he came up with the 
fusion was bringing both parts of his heritage-African-American and Jewish-together."  

 

 

 

Membership  

         

  
Life Membership 

  
All annual members who are current and whose membership expires in 2016 can become Life Members for only 

$180!  Payment needs to be received by National Hadassah before the end of the year. 
If you have any questions, please contact Penny Krieger at 704-542-9402 or pbk96@msn.com 

Our Most Precious Asset 
  

The newest member of the Charlotte Chapter of Hadassah to commit to Life: Margie Bower 
We are pleased to welcome the following members new to the Charlotte Chapter of Hadassah: Dru Abrams, Marcia 
Blitzer, Susan Doobrow, Marci Goldberg, Cindy Jardines and Linda Keitel. 
 

Support and Sparkle 

mailto:canderson@hadassah.org
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Charlotte Chapter of Hadassah continues with their "Ladies Nights Out" with a fun night of bonding with like minded 
women while shopping for some sparkle for the spring with 25% of sales going back to Hadassah.   A fun night was enjoyed 
by all with new members having a chance to connect with others in an intimate setting.  If you are a new, current or a 
prospective member of Charlotte Hadassah and want to meet others and get involved, please contact us so that you can 
come to our next event. Contact Amy Rosewater amyrosewater@windstream.net  980-395-7537 for more information. 

  
_____________________ 

   

Our Monthly Mitzvah          
   
In April, we delivered meals for 50 people in time for Passover. Turkey, Potato 
Kugel, Matzoh Stuffing, Tsimmes, Homemade Passover Rolls, Homemade Apple 
Cake and Macaroons.   These traditional and bountiful meals were prepared 
with love by Barbara Abrams, Phyllis Berlin, Ilene Cantor, Sharon Cavanaugh, 
Gladys Cherny, Aleen Epstein, Gail Green, June Hirschmann, Sandy Hoagland, 
Fran Kaplan, Roy Kaplan, Judy Kaufmann, Steve Kaufmann, Penny Krieger, 
Shelley Leibman, Lois Mazer, Andy McCleary, Jered Mond, Phyllis Romaine, 

Joyce Stoll and Elissa Vining. 
  
In May, 100 hearty and delicious meals were made possible by the generosity and dedication of the following women: 
Bonnie Berman, Ilene Cantor, Sharon Cavanaugh, Gladys Cherny, Aleen Epstein, Gail Green, Sandy Hoagland, June 
Hirschmann, Fran Kaplan, Judy Kaufmann, Penny Krieger, Phyllis Romaine and Elissa Vining. 
  
Please JOIN US for our upcoming cooking parties. It is deeply appreciated, we have lots of fun and this really makes you 
feel good about what you are doing. Over the years, more than 100 Hadassah members have participated in this most 
worthwhile, local project. Please call Penny at 704-542-9402 if you would like more information. 
  
  

 Upcoming Meal Prep Dates for JFS  
  
Tuesday, July 19 at 9:30 am 
  
Wednesday, August 10, 9:30 am 
                      
Meals are prepared at the home of Penny Krieger, 12030 Summerberry Court - pbk96@msn.com 
                                                          
Don't like to cook? You can still help by donating money, food or supplies and assisting in the packaging and labeling of 
meals or delivering the meals to JFS. 
  

_________________________________________________ 
  

mailto:amyrosewater@windstream.net
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GOING GREEN IN  ANOTHER WAY  
                   

If there are duplicate copies of Hadassah Magazine coming to your home, 
please contact Judy to discontinue the extra(s).  This both conserves paper and saves Hadassah money.  Judy 
Kaufmann,  704-847-1022   steveka@att.net 

         __________________________________________________________ 

   

WE NEED YOU!!  

WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE PART OF A 70 YEAR TRADITION -  

and MAKE IT YOUR OWN? 

The HADASSAH D IRECTORY  

Needs New Members on their Team!!  

Fresh Ideas are Welcome!!  
Categories to work on:  

ADS ~ LISTINGS  

PATRONS - ART ~ COMMUNITY 

 Bring your talents and expertise to the Directory Team . . . 

¶ Step one: Do your part and volunteer  

¶ Step two: We add all of the "parts" together  

¶ Step three: The makings of a  great new team!!  

COME AND JOIN IN!!  

We're  looking forward to hearing from you -  

Please contact Heidi Rotberg at: HROTBERG@gmail.com 

~ ~ ~ ~ 

2016 Hadassah Charlotte Area Directories  

Books are available for sale at the LJCC front desk and the Temple gift shops for $25 each. 
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  Our Unique and Wonderful Celebrate the Ta Tas Contest is Up & 
Running ......Who will be the lucky winners of coveted seats at the BIG 

Reveal???? 
 

Who will sell the most tables???? 
Who will sell the most Program Ads???? 

All the details were in the e-blast that went out last week.  If you have any questions, please email Roz 
or Janice at Hadassah18@gmail.com 

  

Announcing the 2016 Celebrate the Ta Tas Painting Experience 

Hadassah Charlotte's Celebrate the Ta Tas Painting Experience will take place at  

Shalom Park's Gorelick Hall 

Tuesday, Sept 6th & Tuesday, Sept 13th 

Celebrate the Ta Tas is a unique breast cancer program that crosses the divide of age, economics, race and religion. It 
educates, celebrates, and empowers women through artistic expression to raise funds for breast cancer research.  
Celebrate the Ta Tas Painting Experience is a sisterhood where female artists and photographers join together, to paint 
and photograph women and capture the uniqueness of each individual woman. We will have several hundred 
participants. Physicians and mobile mammography coaches will offer mammograms. 
Celebrate the Ta Tas Painting Experience will take place on Tuesday, September 6, 2016 from 12pm to 6pm and Tuesday, 
September 13, 2016 from 9am to 4pm at Shalom Park, Gorelick Hall. Women ages 21-121 are invited to have their Ta 
Tas painted by volunteer artists.  

mailto:Hadassah18@gmail.com


The artists will paint original designs on human canvases and the art will be photographed by female photographers. The 
paintings on the bare torsos will be created to disguise the breasts and the identities of the women will not be revealed 
in the photographs.  
Many of the volunteers are breast cancer survivors, family and friends, as well as members of Hadassah. Painting 
Experience is sponsored by Dillard's Department Store. Many thanks to our community sponsors Shalom Park Foundation, 
the Levine JCC and the Jewish Federation of Greater Charlotte for their sponsorship and support of this great cause. 
What to Expect...  

Charlotte Radiology, and Mecklenburg Radiology will be offering mammograms for all attendees. 
Complimentary Lunch/ Dinner/ Coffee will be served all day and wine in the afternoon. 

Massages, makeup, bra fittings and other surprises ... so come ready to enjoy! 
Welcome to this amazing sisterhood. Come ready to share and laugh and do it all while covered in paint and 
sparkles!  
Registration: 

To register for Painting Experience, simply make your minimum $36 registration donation.  
To register go to www.hadassah.org/events/painting16 

Make your appointments now - slots fill up quickly!! 

Celebrate the Ta Tas Big Reveal will be celebrated at The Ritz Carlton on Thursday, October 27th 2016. 
Sponsorships are now available contact Janice Bernstein or Roz Cooper please e-mail Hadassah18@gmail.com 

 
The Charlotte Chapter of Hadassah is Proud to Announce the 2016 Recipients of  

the Third Annual Celebrate the Ta Tas   BUSTed Awards!  

Congratulations to  

Dr. Matthew Gromet  of Charlotte Radiology  

and 

Dr. Nicole Abinanti  of Mecklenburg Radiology 

These awards are in recognition of their devotion to women's health and their  
resolve to secure a future where our daughters are free of breast cancer. 

 Awards will be presented at the "Celebrate the Ta Tas" BIG Reveal - Thursday Evening, October 27, 
2016 at The Ritz Carlton, Charlotte 

~ ~ ~ 

 

Ta Tas Soccer Tournament  
September 24 - 25, 2016, 9 am - 4 pm in Greensboro, NC 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010DcrBvEo5sbltdMj6bY5NW0vF6fYroH23l5kTc-hH2XHrFRHxtSKryv02aQjARDURPD03ikUJfIhdsB9ydRCkawY9U-r7EMEwY6aYL_-UTPxXWdlTAkw4CNkFQ5II3_OE_QegERPoNXbcyH7sffnkDOIfBPlxG4dfQOPauSPamQokk6bdMG2IxfJCaxoSHDUBszk5PKCdhA=&c=m91zcpIWQMC0IHF9jNAgi_v3kQqmBPyWFX-hstj-US4R9HvZd7egUg==&ch=GDhGAcXjQ2XMH3RBwCc-T0by14-c6INYzAfFw7lJwe0fIZDRY3a8QA==
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If you would like to help with the Soccer Tournament or make a donation 
http://www.hadassah.org/events/champions16 

http://www.hadassah.org/regions/southern-seaboard/chapters/charlotte/celebrate-the-tatas/celebrate-the-
tatas.html 

 

 

        

 Hadassah Lunch & Learn Passover Special Event  

 

 
Hadassah's Special Passover Tasting and Lunch and Learn on April 15 was a very successful event. Everyone brought a 
serving of their favorite Passover recipe. We had around 40 people enjoying each other's company and food. There was 
a scene of the Red Sea splitting and the Isrealites crossing following Moses. Sandra Friend and Gloria Grifenhagen 
designed and created the scene. Everyone emailed their recipes and Sharon Goretsky and Marci Goldberg made them 
into a booklet for everyone to take home. Roz Cooper gave a rational explanation of the 10 plagues. Janice Bernstein told 
of some of the many accomplishments that the Hadassah Hospital has achieved. Linda Levy and Amalia Worshenbrat 
helped in all aspects of the event. The event was held at the home of Lynda White. Everyone helped to make the 
afternoon a huge success. 

~ ~ ~ ~ 

Lunch & Learn  will take a "summer break" in June and July and will meet again on Friday, August 19 at 11:45 

a.m. at Temple Israel's bride/music room to discuss "What am I speaking, Chinese? She Said to Him."   
   

We will continue meeting the 3rd Friday of every month: August 19,  Sept. 16, Oct. 21, Nov. 18, December 16 and 
into 2017.  The remaining 5 meetings of 2016  gives us just enough meetings for each of  the remaining stories 

in  Savyon Liebrecht's excellent short story collection, Apples From the Desert.  
   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010DcrBvEo5sbltdMj6bY5NW0vF6fYroH23l5kTc-hH2XHrFRHxtSKryv02aQjARDU8aPTOG-lMaqinGzrrqyIskHtuaQm06OMs-bq2nekkvqrR13pw6ORR3NaoAwfmPVUdsWBOIdTE7A9phVCpsKZqhqlxtaR6zFTQTLPeHNv5eez38-GpINbapG4PQ-l3jg1U3dyvgqQpyg=&c=m91zcpIWQMC0IHF9jNAgi_v3kQqmBPyWFX-hstj-US4R9HvZd7egUg==&ch=GDhGAcXjQ2XMH3RBwCc-T0by14-c6INYzAfFw7lJwe0fIZDRY3a8QA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010DcrBvEo5sbltdMj6bY5NW0vF6fYroH23l5kTc-hH2XHrFRHxtSKryv02aQjARDU7c1wrgW7_gwtuvCW7am42ubuFrJ4jMf1pczufU36L-qF0RcJINwWPDnUQs6xxsxPi5pVG2XcRaMq-jFs5sdiVioSMVKkdMMqHT83ajHfzB_7Ol_XvDFxb-TtPJKRSBFyjvEenbRX5334Pwr6VqiOImsU8SirP_jKmE91Mjkyv6ddg0BwGWBwPvhNM-u3nBTDWgS0_ZmuwFy7pWDlVtKN0nEoy7C5VnvN-EEkTRa2dhbHKw__u67j5g==&c=m91zcpIWQMC0IHF9jNAgi_v3kQqmBPyWFX-hstj-US4R9HvZd7egUg==&ch=GDhGAcXjQ2XMH3RBwCc-T0by14-c6INYzAfFw7lJwe0fIZDRY3a8QA==
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Have a great summer.  Looking forward to seeing you August 19.  New Lunch & Learn members are always welcome, 
so be sure to tell your friends about this very special group! 

   
Please bring a dairy lunch. For more information contact Linda: levyollie@aol.com or 704-366-6362  

 

 

News from Sun City  

  submitted by Dana Kapustin, OVP 

 
  
What do butterflies and Hadassah women have in common? At each stage of our lives, we are able "transform" into the 
dynamic and unique roles that our busy lives need us to fuflill, and it is ever changing. We are beautiful, we celebrate our 
individualism, and we soar to great heights. Today I had the pleasure of following my heart, as my wings took me to Sun 
City in Indian Land, South Carolina. Margo Furst and Suly Chenkin organized the event, as Hadassah and the Butterfly 
Project share a passion for education, children, and advocacy. Hadassah women are "do-ers," and the Butterfly Project is 
looking for a few good women!! (and men too!) 
  
Lori Semel, Supervisor for the Butterfly Project, Suly Chenkin and I attended a meeting of Hadassah at the Lake House in 
Sun City on May 11 at 11am. About 30 women were in attendance, and Ellie Bantit and Debby Rosenberger agreed, "the 
women were inspired, and motivated" and they were very pleased with the attendance. 
  
Sun City Hadassah ladies meet once a month on a Wednesday from 11am-1pm. Today the topic was the Butterfly Project, 
how Sun City Hadassah Ladies can learn more about the project, and how to volunteer their time at this wonderful 
experience.  
  
As I looked around the room while Lori explained the history of the project, its success, and the logistics of volunteering, 
I found myself in a room filled with energetic, dynamic women. As two of my passions were uniting in front of me, I was 
truly grateful for the opportunity to meet with these ladies, and answer questions regarding the Butterfly Project. Of 
course, no Hadassah meeting would be complete without a "simcha," an opportunity for us to go around the room and 
donate a dollar or two to Hadassah, wishing for health, happiness, or celebrating each other.  
  
If you want to volunteer for the Butterfly Project, please contact Lori Semel at butterflyproject@charlottejcc.org. As the 
school year ends, over 6000 students have participated in the 2015-16 Butterfly Project. I know that the Butterfly Project 
and Hadassah ladies shared a beautiful morning together, and I have a feeling it won't be the last. Please be in touch with 
us, either through Lori at the Butterfly Project, or you can email me, dkapu3@gmail.com to be active in the Charlotte 
Chapter of Hadassah.  
 

If you want more info about Sun City Hadassah, please contact Debby Rosenberger 803-370-1060 or Ellie Bantit at 803-
548-0140.  
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   Hadassah 
Israeli           Products Fair          

3rd ANNUAL EVENT 
NOVEMBER 13, 2016   

Charlotte Hadassah is announcing its 3rd Annual Israeli Products Fair, November 13th, 2016 at Shalom Park. Last year, 
the Charlotte Chapter of Hadassah donated over $10,000 to the Sarah Wetsman Davidson Tower at Hadassah Hospital. 
Proceeds from this year's event will again benefit this state-of-the-art facility, where all people, Israelis, Christians, 
Muslims, and Palestinians are treated regardless of religion or beliefs. 
We are in the process of securing vendors and individual donors who are enthusiastic about the importance of 
"Supporting Israel by Buying Israeli." Sponsors/vendors will receive publicity and exposure on promotional materials, 
as well as visibility on the day of the Fair. Additionally, all paid first time sponsors/vendors, and those donating raffle 
prizes will receive 50% off of the retail advertising rates in the Charlotte Jewish News. 
Please contact Stacy Baum at schree@carolina.rr.com or Amy DeLoach at amybdeloach@gmail.com if you are 
interested in learning more about our fantastic sponsorship opportunities.  
Again, we would love to have your participation at the fair. If you or someone you know has a connection to Israeli or 
local vendors offering Israeli made items, Judaica, Jewish holiday themed items, and kosher foods, please contact 
Shellie Barer at s.barer@yahoo.com to purchase a Fair table. Additionally, if you or your business are interested in 
donating a raffle prize for the general raffle, please contact Hilary Rosenbaum at dhrose4@gmail.com. Remember, all 
first time vendors and businesses donating raffle prizes, are eligible to receive 50% off of the retail advertising rate in 
the CJN. 
Thank you to the entire community for your overwhelming support of last year's Fair. We are very excited to gear up 
for another exciting event. See you at the Fair! 
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Become a 

Keeper of the 

Gate!  

  

Please call Heidi 

Rotberg for more 

info at  

704 -365 -3859  

 

 

 Hadassah Greeting Cards 
New cards for all occasions. Help raise money for Hadassah while putting a smile  

on the faces of your friends and family. 
  

You can purchase these cards for $2.00 each or 6 cards for $10.00       
 Call Nancy Kerstein at 704-643-9494 to purchase cards.  

  
_____________________________________________________________________     

  
Hadassah Certificates         

 Send a Hadassah certificate and show the world you care.  
Your tax deductible donation enriches the lives of millions of people.   

  
To order, call: Sue Klein- 704-595-3886 (note new #) 

   
If Sue is not available call 1-800-928-0685 to order.   

  
To view the Hadassah certificates and e-certificates online, go to this 

website  www.hadassah.org/donate and type in certificates -  
please give credit to our Charlotte Chapter... thank you so much 

  
 

 

 Save these Dates 

  

Event                                                                        Date                          Location 

  

National Convention                                                                       7/25-28                              Atlanta, GA 
Highlights Deadline Sept./Oct.                                                      8/3 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010DcrBvEo5sbltdMj6bY5NW0vF6fYroH23l5kTc-hH2XHrFRHxtSKrwMJ5ZBm3p9YITfSao5-IdfiJhmt95qFmskvuCLSleYNnCbJOgL9xrKNUSmfq53qI9Rqq7KvW4OsW23jAwwJNttpFFqrLrlzPfW5Z6UxYlFVKB-OJzlF7l10K8XIfHp2jw==&c=m91zcpIWQMC0IHF9jNAgi_v3kQqmBPyWFX-hstj-US4R9HvZd7egUg==&ch=GDhGAcXjQ2XMH3RBwCc-T0by14-c6INYzAfFw7lJwe0fIZDRY3a8QA==


Board Meeting                                                                                  8/15, 7 pm                        LJCC 
Lunch & Learn                                                                                   8/19; 11:45                       Temple Israel - Music Room Fall Kick 
Off Event                                                                            8/25                                    TBA             
Ta Tas Painting Days                                                                        9/6 & 9/13                        LJCC Gorelick Hall  
Southern Seaboard Mtg.                                                                9/10-9/11                          TBA            
Lunch & Learn                                                                                   9/16; 11:45                       Temple Israel - Music Room Board 
Meeting                                                                                  9/19, 7 pm                        LJCC 
Ta Tas Soccer Tournament                                                             9/24-25                              Greensboro, NC 
Highlights Deadline Nov./Dec.                                                      10/5 

Board Meeting                                                                                  10/10, 7 pm                      LJCC 
Lunch & Learn                                                                                   10/21; 11:45                     Temple Israel - Music Room 

Celebrate the Ta Tas BIG Reveal                                                   10/27                                  The Ritz Carlton, Charlotte 

Sun City Game Day                                                                           11/6                                    Sun City 
3rd Annual Israeli Product Fair                                                      11/13                                  LJCC 
Lunch & Learn                                                                                   12/16; 11:45                     Temple Israel - Music Room  

 

 

2016 Executive Board Contact Info  

  
               POSITION                         NAME                  PHONE #                     E-MAIL 

¶ President                                Sandra Goldman         704-366-7590      Vaduz@bellsouth.net 

¶ Organizational VP                 Dana Kapustin             704-726-4669      dkapu3@gmail.com 

¶ Co-Treasurer                          Marci Goldberg           704-844-1006      clthadassahtreasurers@gmail.com 

¶ Co-Treasurer                          Marci Willenzik           704-541-2557      clthadassahtreasurers@gmail.com 

¶ Records Administrator        Judy Kaufmann            704-847-1022      steveka@att.net 

¶ Recording Secretary             June Hirschmann         704-544-1333      june1333@bellsouth.net 

¶ Corresponding Secretary     Nancy Kerstein            704-643-9494      randee3763@aol.com 

¶ Communications VP             Sari Hochberg              704-545-6611      shhfl28@yahoo.com 

¶ Education VP                          Jodi Sidranski               702-769-5899      jsid212@gmail.com 

¶ Co-Membership VP               Amy Rosewater           704-814-0814      amyrosewater@windstream.net 

¶ Co-Membership VP               Robin Fine                     704-577-1179      rfine13579@gmail.com 

¶ Co-Programming VP              Roz Cooper                   704-846-8315      rcooper@shalomcharlotte.org 

¶ Co-Programming VP              Lynda White                 704-541-8317     jwassoc@sprynet.com  

¶ Immediate Past President   Patricia Johnson           704-844-8624     pjhollywood@msn.com 
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Give us a buzz . . . Send a text . . . an email . . . or a twitter . . .  

  
We are such a hi-tech and mobile society. . . 

Please, please - when you change your home address, phone number or e-mail 
address, keep Hadassah in the loop so we can keep you in ours! 

  
Thanks so much,  Judy Kaufmann,  704-847-1022   steveka@att.net 

 

 

Often members ask where they can make a donation . . .  
If you would like to make a donation to Hadassah, please visit www.hadassah.org/donate - please make sure you 

enter our Charlotte Chapter when you are asked so we receive credit for your generosity.  

  

Visit our website: www.hadassah.org/charlotte 
          

Regional website address: www.hadassah.org/southernseaboard 
  

National website: www.hadassah.org 
  

Visit us on FACEBOOK  

  
STAY CONNECTED 
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